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From	the	Principal: 
We are at the end of Term 2 already! What an excellent term it has been. This short  

newsle�er has been sent home this week as our school is being upgraded to SOE4. SOE4 is 

the Department of Educa#on’s managed ICT opera#ng environment. Part of this upgrade 

will require our school’s network and internet access to be shut off for a majority of Week 

10. This means we can not send a newsle�er home next week. No disrup#ons to phone 

lines will occur. 

 

Na�onal Consistent Collec�on of Data on School Students with Disability (NCCD) 

All schools in Western Australia are part of a na#onal project about students with         

disability and/or learning difficul#es.  

 

We have been asked to provide data about the number and learning needs of children at 

our school. The name of the school and the name of the students will not be reported. 

Informa#on about the different types of needs and the programs and resources the 

school uses to overcome barriers and support children with special educa#onal needs will 

be collected. 

 

We believe it is important to contribute to this because it will help Governments and the 

Department develop be�er policies that acknowledge the level of resources needed in 

schools to meet the needs of all students in Western Australia. 

 

If you have any ques#ons, please do not hesitate to contact the school or the Western 

Australian Department of Educa#on NCCD Helpline on 0477 741 598. 

 

Canberra Camp 

We hope our students enjoy the experience of Canberra Camp. Good luck to Miss Thomas 

and our Year 5/6 students. 

 

Have a safe and happy holiday break! Students return to school on Tuesday 19 July. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Reece Smith 

Principal 

21 June 2016 

 

 

 

Important	Dates	

 

Wednesday 22 June 

Salmon Gums PS visi#ng—    

Genius Hour 

 

Thursday 23 June 

Assembly (aAernoon) 

Book Fair 

Interviews & Report           

Distribu#on 

 

Saturday 25 June—Saturday 

2 July 

Canberra Camp—Year 5/6 

students 

 

Monday 18 July 

Staff Development Day—NO 

STUDENTS 

 

Tuesday 19 July 

First Day Term 3 Students 

 

Monday 22 August 

Staff Development Day—NO 

STUDENTS 

 

 

Scaddan	Primary	School	

Core	Values	

 

Pride 

 

Excellence 

 

Respect 

 

Nurturing 

Scaddan	Primary	School	

Shared	Vision	

	

Scaddan Primary School is a caring and posi�ve environment. High quality 

explicit teaching enables our children to become 21st century problem  

solvers who ac�vely contribute to the local and global community. We  

nurture pride, excellence and respect to grow independent and confident 

children who value themselves and others. We are a unique and proud  

community built on posi�ve rela�onships.  

 


